
PO Box 160 
Trenton, NJ 08666-0160 

007 2011 

Motor Vehicle Advisory 

  TO:   All Interested Parties 
 
  FROM:   Raymond P. Martinez 
     Chief Administrator 
 
  DATE:   September 6, 2011 
 
  SUBJECT:  Motor Vehicle Extension 
 
 
All MVC law enforcement and court partners are reminded that an extension for the August expiration of all driver li-
censes, permits, vehicle registrations and inspections was granted on August 26, 2011 due to the impact of Hurricane 
Irene. The extension is valid until September 10, 2011. This information was communicated to the law enforcement 
community by the Office of Governor Chris Christie. 
 
The MVC has received reports that motorists with expired documents have been issued violations by various law en-
forcement entities. Motorists with documents that expired in August 2011 should not be given violations prior to Sep-
tember 10. The Administrative Order granting the extension is posted at the following link: http://www.state.nj.us/mvc/
pdf/About/AdminOrder-2011-01.pdf 
 
Any questions about this extension should be directed to the MVC Office of Regulatory and Legislative Affairs at (609) 
777-1407.  
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